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October 17, 1995

Vibra-Tech Engineers, Inc.
5712 Industry Lane
Frederick, Maryland 21701

ATTN: Mr. Bob Spaniol
Dear Bob:

I would like to extend to you a sincere "THANK YOU" for your help in making
Saturday's Open House a great success.

Your expertise and ability to share that knowledge with our guests is invaluable

and appreciated. Im an industry impacted by the perception of the community
surrounding operations such as ours, we truly depend upon “"third party" experts

like you to help alleviate misconceptions. Your ability to calmly and professionally
educate, clarify, and perhaps most importantly listen, makes vou a great asset

to an event like Saturday's Open House.

Again, I thank you for your efforts and cooperation and look forward to working
with you again in the near future.

Sincerely,
MARYLAND MATERIALS, ING.

Thomas W. Vierheller
Vice President of Administrative Affairs

TWV/PMS/CC
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